
From: Erin Reid   
Sent: June-12-16 12:43 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: EB-2015-0141 
 
As a rural Thunder Bay phone and internet subscriber, and very unfortunately a Hydro One 
user, I object to the application by Hydro One to increase pole rental rates to this and other 
small providers.  It will put many smaller providers out of business and drive up the costs to 
those that survive, passing these costs along, of course, to the already strapped 
customers.  This company is ruining this province, and by the Energy Board approving all the 
rate increases for them when we already pay the highest rates in the country, and probably the 
continent, they are being given permission over and over again to screw their 
customers.  Please stop enabling them by constantly approving their rate increases!!!  Enough 
is enough! 
  
Sincerely,  
Erin Reid  
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